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Funding is requested from the Studio Art Department to launch comprehensive new 
assessment activities during the 2012/2013 calendar year. Building on extensive 
curricular and programmatic revisions implemented during the past two years, as well as 
recently implemented specific assessment measures and data collection, Studio Art 
intends to develop detailed rubrics for selected learning outcomes, apply the rubrics in 
evaluating capstone learning projects, use the findings from this work in writing student 
performance standards, and schedule any curricular or programmatic revisions this 
process might suggest. 
 

 


